
OAK HILL AREA CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 
Annual Pumpkin Walk 

 
Saturday, October 21, 2017 

Central Memorial Park  
Oak Hill, Ohio 

 
To participate, people can either use their own pumpkin or 
go to the Village of  Oak Hill’s garage beside Aetna Park in 
Oak Hill on October 14 from 11:00-1:00 and obtain a free  
pumpkin donated by the Chamber, carve the  pumpkin, and 
bring the carved pumpkin to Central Memorial Park between 
5:00 and 6:30 PM on October 21. 
 
The Chamber will use all carved pumpkins to form a lighted 
Pumpkin Walk around the park beginning at dark. The   
Chamber will place the pumpkins around the park, provide 
the light, and do the actual lighting. All people need to do is 
bring their carved pumpkin to the park between 5:00 and 
6:30 PM. Free apple cider and cookies will be available    
starting at 7:00 PM. People may take their pumpkin home at 
the end of  the event. Free pumpkins are available one per 
child less than 18 years of  age. Parents can help their        
children carve their pumpkin. 
 
Children who participate will have a chance to win a prize in 
five categories: Best Carved Pumpkin, Best Painted Pumpkin, 
Scariest Pumpkin, Funniest Pumpkin, and Best of  Show 
Pumpkin. 
 
The Chamber will give away one prize this year for the best 
carved pumpkin by an adult. Adults must buy their own 
pumpkin and are not eligible for one of  the free pumpkins. 
 
Contact Kurtis Strickland at (740) 418-3649 with any        
questions. 

  


